
 

 
 
July 1, 2024 
 
President and Members 
Council of the City of Pittsburgh 
510 City-County Building 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219 
 
Re: Upper Hill - PHDC/Schenley Heights Collaborative For-Sale Housing 
 Proposed Repeal of Acquisition of Property 
 Council District No. 6 
 
Dear President and Members: 
 
Enclosed for your consideration is the proposed repeal of an earlier Resolution authorizing the 
Urban Redevelopment Authority of Pittsburgh to acquire the following parcels in the Upper Hill 
District: Block 26-P, Lots 156 and 157 (located on the south side of Adelaide Street, east of Wichita 
Way). The URA is no longer handling the transfer of these parcels to the developer and is thus 
proposing this repeal to withdraw the request to acquire these properties. 
 
We request that Council consider this Resolution and act upon it favorably.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Mary Lisa Meier, at (412) 255-6693. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susheela Nemani-Stanger 

Executive Director 
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